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The support we have received from ISSK for our new arrivals from Syria has exceeded all expectation.  Debbie has given us many useful websites to use and in the initial stages, provided us with Dictionaries and advice. The use of up to date resources, has enabled the school to meet the immediate needs of the new arrivals.  It has been a learning curve for us; with the backing we have received, both I and my colleague have felt more confident, as we have been able to consult with Debbie every step of the way. Both Pupils are now settled and are making excellent progress within the confines of a large, mixed secondary school and under the auspices of an EAL co-ordinator and a designated TA helper.  This has been a team effort, so thank you, ISSK!

